Elisa Hodge

From: ehodge@kaukauna.gov
Subject: FW: Kaukauna Police & Fire Commission Interview

From: Daniel A Rodriguez <danalex.rod@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 4:52 PM

To: Elisa Hodge <ehodge@kaukauna.gov>

Subject: Re: Kaukauna Police & Fire Commission Interview

Hi Elisa,

Thanks again for getting back to me soon. | can definitely send out the message through you. If you’d like
to forward the following to them I’d greatly appreciate it.

“This message is dedicated to the Police and Fire Commission of the community of Kaukauna. I’d
like to formally thank you all for taking the time to get to know me and for giving me the opportunity
to interview for the position of Firefighter/Medic within the Kaukauna Fire Rescue Department. It
means a lot to me to be apart of this process and to finally meet all of you in person. | enjoyed our
time during the interview and I’m excited to hear back from you all. Thanks again for your time and
consideration. | look forward to working with you all soon if you will have me.

Best Regards, Daniel Rodriguez”

Thank you again for taking the time to pass on this message. | really appreciate it! If you have any more
questions or concerns please let me know.

-FF/EMT Rodriguez, Daniel



